OMMU Zisuae:

Florida's Official Source for Responsible Use.

NOTIFICATION OF REMEDIATION

Medical Marijuana Treatment Centers (MMTCs) are required to notify the OMMU if they intend to remediate a previously
failed Retail Batch. Please complete this form and send to OMMULABS@flhealth.gov prior to remediating a previously
failed Retail Batch.

MMTC Name and License
Date:
Number

Product Name:

Product Type and
Description:

Batch Number(s) of failed
Retail Batch(es)

) Total Weight or
Total Number of Final Volume of Retail

Products in Retail Batch Batch:

Name and description of
new product(s) being
created:

Batch number of new
product(s):

« Usable Whole Flower Marijuana that fails regulatory compliance testing may be remediated through processing to
create Derivative Product. Usable Whole Flower Marijuana that fails regulatory compliance testing due to Water
Activity or Moisture Content may also be remediated by subjecting the Retail Batch to additional drying or curing.

+ Derivative Product, excluding Edibles, that fails regulatory compliance testing for Heavy Metals or Agricultural Agents
shall be disposed of in accordance with Rule 64-4.207, F.A.C. Derivative Product, excluding Edibles, that fails
regulatory compliance testing for Residual Solvents, Microbials, or Mycotoxins may be remediated through further
processing.

¢ Edibles that fail regulatory compliance testing for any reason may not be remediated and must be disposed of in
accordance with Rule 64-4.207, F. A.C.

All remediated products must undergo regulatory compliance testing as a new Retail Batch.

A remediated Retail Batch is not eligible for additional remediation.
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